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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 11 PROM 
 
I can confirm that we will be holding our Prom for all Year 11 pupils on Thursday 
29th June 2023 at the Brookfield Hotel, Emsworth.  This is an exciting evening where 
the young people wear formal dress and enjoy a meal and disco together.   
 
The event will be supervised by Glenwood staff and arrangements are as follows: 
 
Venue:  Brookfield Hotel, Emsworth 
Cost:   £38.00 
Menu:   3 course meal 
Time:   7.00pm arrival, 10.00pm pick up. 
Entertainment: Disco/music 
Dress Code: Smart, formal dress. 
 
It is important for pupils to remember that they will be representing Glenwood 
School, therefore should they be unable to follow our expectations and demonstrate 
appropriate behaviour within school their invitation to attend the Prom will be 
revoked. 
 
To assist with the organisation of this event payment should be made via SCOpay by 
Friday 9th June 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs R Smith 

 
Mrs R Smith 
Prom Organiser 
 
 

 

mailto:adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

